
Katie - Associate Student Leader
 
Hi, my name is Kris (or Katie) Wooldridge, I am in
Year 11, and I am honoured to be one of the Student
Associates in the Student Leadership Team. I truly
believe that this is a fantastic opportunity as I get to
voice my own concerns about the school but also
listen to other members of the student body voice
theirs, and do what I can do within my role to help
solve them. I try my best to advocate for kindness
and empathy towards all individuals, which I hope to
express through being part of the Student
Leadership Team. Being part of this team is
wonderful as we all want to make the school a better
place for everyone - as close to perfect as we can -
and we all listen to each others ideas. I have been in
many committees prior to this, as well as being part
of NIA's Combined Cadet Force Royal Navy
contingent since it started. I have learnt at NIA for
just over 4 years, which allows me to see the
trajectory and path the school has been on and now
I can use my role as Student Associate to help
improve it.

Meet NIA’s Student
Leadership Team

NIA STUDENT VOICE 

New Committee!

This week we interviewed Emilio in
Year 10.

Question of the week: 
Q: How have you managed the
transition from KS3 to GCSE?
A: I’ve managed it pretty well, the
teachers have helped us a lot and
since year 7 NIA has developed a lot
which has helped us students to
develop too.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?
A: We had a football game this week,
it’s really fun to take part in and
having time away from screens and
getting to play is fun.

Q: What are your goals for this
academic year?
A: To pass my mocks and to try and
be the best I can be to pass my
GCSE’s and open up doors for myself!

Q: What are your careers aspirations?
A: So far I’ve been thinking about
being a footballer, but if that doesn’t
work out I’d like to into business and
management.
 
Q: Final message or piece of advice
for your readers.
A: For parents, try and push your kids
as much as you can. And for students
always try to be the best you can be!

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!

Student Voice
Interviews

We are very excited to launch our
new LGBTQ+ inclusion committee.

This is available for secondary
students to apply for.

If you would like to join the
committee please collect an

application form form Miss King or
Mr Wozny.

Committee meetings are
Wednesday lunch time in B139

(Drama studio)


